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March 12, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

In response to concerns about the potential impact of Coronavirus (COVID-19) on our manufacturing 

facility, we would like to issue the following statement:  

 

At Caribbean Food Delights, it has always been our practice to maintain the highest safety and sanitation 

standards. In the wake of the recent Coronavirus pandemic, servicing our customers and ensuring the 

safety of our employees continues to be our priority. We have increased measures to ensure that all 

employees and vendors entering our facility are taking adequate precautions as outlined by the CDC and 

the FMI (Food Industry Association).  

 

We have been closely monitoring the spread of the virus, and continually assessing our position as related 

to changes in the market. We are also proactively communicating with suppliers to secure raw materials 

needed to maintain production. At the moment, our risk assessment remains low that COVID-19 will have 

an impact on our day-to-day operations.   

 

Please be assured that as the evolution of the virus continues, we will communicate any changes in our 

position to all appropriate parties as quickly and efficiently as possible.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

Sabrina HoSang Jordan  

 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 




